LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN
DEARBORN BOARD OF EDUCATION AND DEARBORN FEDERATION OF TEACHERS

Cameras

The Dearborn Board of Education (hereinafter referred to as the Board), and the Dearborn
Federation of Teachers (hereinafter referred to as the D.F.T.), whereas the above mentioned parties
agree as follows:

The District and the DFT agree to the following:

Cameras in the gym at the elementary and middle schools will only be operated for after school events and
permits. Under no circumstances will these cameras be on or recording during regular class periods.

In addition, cameras have been on during the day in the gymnasiums at high schools for the past 10 years. We
will keep those cameras on during the day but will reinforce with secretaries and other staff that they should
not be monitoring them during the day in open areas. Administrators will access the cameras for gymnasiums
when issues arise and they need the footage. During school hours the High School PE camera feed will only be
accessed in a private area by authorized personnel.

The District also agrees not to use the cameras or footage for teacher evaluations.
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